
From: Mann, Ryan
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
Subject: RE: 1RP-4817 - Abo SWD - Remediation Summary and Risk-Based Soil Closure Request
Date: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 2:03:23 PM

NMSLO agrees with NMOCD.  No further action is necessary.
 
Ryan Mann
Remediation Specialist
Field Operation Division
(575) 392-3697
(505) 699-1989
New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM 88240
 

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD [mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 12:02 PM
To: Lowry, Joel <JLowry@trcsolutions.com>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: Chuck Johnston <cjohnston@vnrenergy.com>; Kyle Zimmerman
<kzimmerman@vnrenergy.com>
Subject: RE: 1RP-4817 - Abo SWD - Remediation Summary and Risk-Based Soil Closure Request
 
Dear Mr. Johnston:
 
The available information indicates OPERATOR has met the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC
and no further corrective action is required. NMOCD considers 1RP-4817 closed. However, this
determination by the Oil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should
future information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the
environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any
federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.
 
Like approval from NMSLO required.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
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From: Lowry, Joel <JLowry@trcsolutions.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 10:34 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: Chuck Johnston <cjohnston@vnrenergy.com>; Kyle Zimmerman
<kzimmerman@vnrenergy.com>
Subject: 1RP-4817 - Abo SWD - Remediation Summary and Risk-Based Soil Closure Request
 
Ms. Yu and Mr. Mann,
 
Please find attached the Remediation Summary and Risk-Based Soil Closure Request and Final C-141
that has been prepared for Vanguard’s Abo SWD #2. The Site is located in Unit Letter “C”, Section 2,
Township 17 South, Range 36 East on land administered by the State Land Office. If you have any
questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact Chuck Johnston or myself
by phone or email. Thanks.
 
Respectfully,
 
Joel Lowry
Senior Project Manager
 

2771 Highway 214, Denver City, TX 79323
C: 432-466-4450

LinkedIn | Twitter | Blog | www.trcsolutions.com
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